
            

 
 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF THE PORT OF EDMONDS SPECIAL COMMISSION MEETING 

CANCELLATION   
 
 
 

The Port of Edmonds Commission cancelled their Special Commission meeting on Tuesday, 
May 29, 2018 at 7:00 p.m.  The next regular scheduled Commission meeting is Monday, June 
11, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. 
 
The public is invited to attend. 
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